Cheriton Parish Council

Chairman – Cllr Andy Collett Vice-Chairman – Cllr Lorraine Line

> Locum Parish Clerk - Sharon Hurr 1 Pennicott Road, Bersted, West Sussex, PO21 5AY Cheritonparishclerk@gmail.com 07493 038895

Mr B Gibbs,
Parish Clerk
Tichborne Parish Council
c/o 15 The Heath
Denmead
Waterlooville
Hampshire
PO7 6JT

25th October 2018

Dear Mr Gibbs,

Grant for Cheriton Play Area

The Chairman and Parish Councillors have asked me to formally write to you on behalf of Cheriton Parish Council, residents and visitors to thank Mr Raimes and fellow Parish Councillors for the grant towards the new equipment for Cheriton Play Area.

The chosen equipment is due to be installed during November and will greatly enhance the facilities available for children and young people.

Thank you again, your support is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Sharon Hurr

Locum Parish Clerk